
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian:                   UPDATED KEYSTONE SCHEDULE 1/7/2024 
 

The Keystone Exams are end-of-course assessments designed to assess proficiency in the 
subject areas of Algebra I, Literature and Biology.  The Keystone Assessments are used as a 
graduation requirement as per the Pennsylvania Department of Education Regulation (Act 
158). 
 
Your child did not receive a proficient score in one or more of the following Keystone 
content areas and will need to retake the exam during our scheduled Winter Keystone 
testing window.  If your child does not receive a proficient score they will have to meet an 
alternate graduation pathway prior to graduation.  
 
Your student will participate in the following highlighted test dates 

Algebra Keystone  January 9th & 13th 
Literature Keystone  January 14th & 15th 

Biology Keystone  January 20th & 21st 
Keystone Make-ups January 16th, 22nd & 23rd 

 
Please encourage your child to take this assessment seriously and put forth their best effort. See the 
attached letter from the Pennsylvania Department of Education for more information on the 
Keystone Exams.  We thank you in advance for your support. 
 
If you have any further questions, please contact the Guidance Office.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Mr. Michael Leasure     Mrs. Bethany Faulk 
 
 
 
 


